
Timetable changes for 2020-2021 – Booking Appointments 

Guidance Appointments in August 

Students/Parents/Guardians can book a guidance appointment for the last week of 
August if any of the criteria below apply.   

 Student completed a summer school course 

 Student was unsuccessful in a course last year 

 Student’s schedule contained an error (ex. 5 courses in 1 semester) 

 Student requires a change in a course stream (ex. academic/applied)  

 New student registering to attend WDHS 

 WDHS Graduate deciding to return to high school 

To arrange the appointment please email Ms. Kennedy at lkennedy@hwdsb.on.ca. 

Guidance Appointments in September 

For all other timetable changes, Students/Parents/Guardians can book a guidance 
appointment for the start of the school year by using the links below.   

For Ms. D. Boatsmith (last names A-F) 

dboatsmith.youcanbook.me 

For Mr. D. Zuccolo (last names G-M) 

zuccolo.youcanbook.me 

For Mr. G. Gregoriou (last names N-Z) 

gregoriou.youcanbook.me 

Please note timetable changes will not be made to accommodate a preference for a 
particular teacher. 
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